FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

DePaul University’s International Programs Office Celebrates Record Enrollment of 1,000
International Students for Fall Semester

Enrollment from 90 Nations Highlights the Global Diversity on Campus

Chicago, Illinois, January 24 — The International Programs Office at DePaul University is excited
to announce a milestone in international student enrollment for the upcoming fall semester. The
campus will welcome a record-breaking 1,000 students from 90 different nations, highlighting
the institution's commitment to promoting a diverse learning environment.

As demonstration to the university's international appeal, the highest number of students come
from China, followed closely by India at the second position. The enrollment numbers reflect the
University’s reputation as a welcoming destination for students seeking world-class education.

"We are delighted to witness this significant surge in international student enrollment,
reaffirming our commitment to providing a global educational experience,” commented Robert
L. Manuel, President of DePaul. The diverse cultures and perspectives that these students bring
will undoubtedly enrich the academic and social makeup of our campus."

Jane Doe, an international student at DePaul stated, "I am excited to be part of a community that
values diversity and inclusivity. The welcome and support [ have received from faculty and
students have made my transition to campus life much better than I could have imagined."

DePaul University is a distinguished institution dedicated to fostering academic excellence,
innovation, and global citizenship. With a commitment to diversity and inclusivity, the
university’s goal is to create an environment that empowers students to thrive both intellectually
and culturally.
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